
memo 

To: Mayor & City Council 

From:  Heather Coggins, Acting City Administrator 

Date: March 16, 2022 

Re: Commercial Sanitation Agreement 

Attached is a draft agreement for commercial sanitation customers in the City of Dacula.  

Currently, the City has less than 20 commercial businesses that require or have requested the 

City’s services.   

If approved, this new contract will be presented to existing and new businesses with the tier 

schedule as stated in the fee schedule.    

 


